



REPORTER Sarah Hodges



PARLIMENTARIAN Kelvin Murdaugh

In April of 1971 the student council officers for the 1971-1972 school year were elected by the student body using regular government procedure. A week of campaigning preceded the actual election with all students registering before voting day. By using this method of election the student council hopes to introduce the voting system to all students.

Student

Council

The student council has been active this year with the sponsoring of Miss Ruffin High, a program in memory to Listen Pellum, and producing an interesting assembly to earn money.

An election similar to the previous one was held at the end of the year.

